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Feb. 3, 2016

Dear Advising Center Director:

Our state needs the best teachers available for our K-12 students, as Washington is experiencing now and anticipating a continued shortage in the next decade of certified teachers to help ALL children succeed. Thus, we hope to acquaint you with the excellent teacher certification program at The Evergreen State College, our Master in Teaching program. MiT has been praised by the state Professional Educator Standards Board for our cultural competency training, and we are looking for future students to join us. We can use your help.

I’ve enclosed “take away” postcards to post and/or share with your advisors and students so they might explore how to become a certified teacher through MiT at Evergreen. It is never too early to begin planning to take the right courses within undergraduate level study at community colleges and four year universities in order to be eligible to apply to MiT, and to have the right content knowledge courses for an endorsement (teaching specialty such as elementary education, or middle level math, or secondary English) area. 

Our program information is spelled out in more detail on our website at www.evergreen.edu/mit, including endorsement worksheets under “What You Can Teach” which can guide students in selecting courses at the cc level. We can also send you a paper catalog if that would be helpful. Too, if you’d like me to consider a visit to your advising staff meeting in person or by Skype, please let me know.

Thank you for your assistance, and feel free to contact me with questions about MiT or the general process of teacher certification through my email: foranm@evergreen.edu or by phone: 360.867.6559.

Sincerely,



[bookmark: _GoBack]Maggie Foran
Associate Director, Teacher Education Programs
Advising and Certification
The Evergreen State College
Olympia, Washington 98505
(360) 867-6559   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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